7th Grade Newsletter
Week of April 3-5 2023



	Math
Mr. Crozier
jcrozier@rappahannockschools.us

This week will be our second to last week in Unit 9. We will be wrapping up our geometry unit by learning about types of quadrilaterals and how to classify them and find missing angles and side lengths of quadrilaterals. Unit 9 Test will be held on Friday, 5/12.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at my email. Thank you!
	Civics
Mr. Hummill
mhummill@rappahannockschools.us


Our unit test is Friday 3/24. The following week we will study the judicial branch.

	Language Arts
Mrs. Mederos
    amederos@rappahannockschools.us


As this is a short week, we will be wrapping up our unit on nonfiction elements. We will take an SOL Predictor on Tuesday (4/4).

We plan on watching Disney’s Stargirl (rated PG) on April 5th. A flier has been sent home with the option to opt out of your student watching this film.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out via email.
	Reminders

Spring break begins Thursday, April 6th.  Students return Tuesday, April 11th.

7th graders will be visiting JMU on April 12th as part of the middle school feeder program.  We will leave after the buses arrive  and return by 2:30.  Questions?  Email emccabe@rappahannockschools.us






